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MEDIA STATEMENT
DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM ICT SERVICE OUTAGE

23 July 2024

The Department of Tourism would like to notify stakeholders and the public of a service outage
that 1s causing wide spread disruptions to telephone lines, emails and website related
services. Our ICT team is working diligently to restore all services.

VWe caution stakeholders and the public from accepting emails from the Department’'s domain
until the issue has been resolved. Updates will be communicated once services have been

restored.
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